
Field Geology III

Earth Sciences 406

Section: D100

Term: 2007 Spring

Instructor: Dr. John Clague

Discussion Topics: An advanced field study course that provides real-world examples of major 
topics in earth sciences.  The course has two components:

1) A 21 day field component held shortly after the spring examination period (probably the 
last two weeks of April and first week of May 2007, but the time may differ slightly from 
this). The field component involves an excursion to sites of geological interest in New 
Zealand (North and South Islands), combined with field exercises.  The intent is to provide 
students with field training in a variety of aspects of earth sciences.

2) During the spring semester, participants will meet about 8-10 times, mainly in February 
and March. Participants will each research a topic that will be the focus of one of the sites 
visited during the field excursion and will produce a short (10-15 page) research report on 
this topic that will be incorporated into a general field trip guidebook.  They will present 
a 20-minute summary of their research to the class.  During the field excursion, the student 
will be expected to act as a primary resource person for the area he/she has researched.

Grading: Grades will be based on the semester research report and seminar (50% total), field 
trip exercises, and general participation.

Required Texts: There is no required textbook.

Recommended Texts: 

Materials/Supplies: Field Equipment 
 

Some equipment will be provided, but the following material is the responsibility of the 
students:
 

- geologic hammer   
 

- first aid kit
 

- 10x hand lens 
 

-  notebook
 

-  camera   
 

-  b

Prerequisite/Corequisite: EASC 306 or permission of instructor



Field Geology III

Notes: Costs
 

 A $550.00 supplementary course fee is required for registration.

Students should be advised that EASC 406 Field School will incur significant financial costs 
in addition to the required supplemental fees.

The supplementary course fee will cover accommodation and basic food within New Zealand, but 
not air travel to and from Auckland.  Students must pay for air travel and expenses of a 
personal nature.

Health Insurance and personal Identification
Students must arrange for foreign travel health insurance.  Students who cannot demonstrate 
that they have this coverage will not continue to the field component of this course.  
Students will require a passport and should not have a criminal record prohibiting entry into 
New Zealand.

Be aware that during the trip there will be periods of strenuous hiking, hiking close to 
cliffs, and crossing roads with busy traffic. Appropriate clothing and footwear should be 
worn. Further details regarding safety, food, accommodation, and field supplies will be 
discussed prior to the field trip. 

Questions? John Clague, TASC1-Rm7417, 604-291-4924, 

jclague@sfu.ca

This outline is derived from a course outline repository database that was maintained by SFU 
Student Services and the University’s IT Services Department. The database was retired in 
2014 and the data migrated to SFU Archives in 2015.


